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As a parent and an educator, I care deeply about the health and safety of our 

children, now and in the future. It is vital that our transportation package make it safe 

and easy for Oregonians to get around using active transportation and public 

transportation. Our streets should be safe for pedestrians so that we can have clean 

air and water, and a livable climate now and in the future. 


